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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week:
Acorns Class Values Star: Freddie Newell

Chestnuts Class Values Star: Riley Hogan

Sycamores Class Values Star: Lincoln Hohls

Maples Class Values Star: Archie Golding

Willows Class Values Star: Ronnie Harris

Oaks Class Values Star: Ellie Garrod

Reading star: Warren Stiffle
Writing star: Oscar Bye
Maths star: Nahom Haile
PE star: Bella Knight
Lunchtime star: Gabbie Peedell
Best class attendance:  Chestnuts and Oaks 
(both 100%!)
Role-model of the week:  Elliemay Coleman

Message from the Headteacher

Just a reminder that it is parents’ evening 

next week.  If you haven’t yet received 

your appointment time, please don’t 

hesitate to contact the school office to 

find out.  Please arrive ten minutes 

beforehand to look at your child’s work 

which will be on display in the cloakroom 

area – thank you.

Look out for the governor newsletter next 

week, which will also provide details 

about the headteacher recruitment 

process.

Next week we will be sending home any 

sets of children’s workbooks that we kept 

from last year for evidence of progress. 

Clubs have now finished for the term and 

will resume the second week back.  A list 

of summer term clubs will be available 

the first week back.

A particular thanks this week must go to 

Mrs Miller and Mrs Hopkins, our two 

cleaners who, in the snowy conditions 

earlier in the week, have been so helpful 

and proactive in keeping our school site 

(and the path leading up to school) safe 

for our children and families.  This has 

been much appreciated by so many. 

There is a vacancy for a new parent 

governor on the governing body.  Please 

see the attachment for further 

information.

Our Easter assembly is being held on 

Thursday 29th March at 9.05am – all 

classes are contributing towards it and 

everyone is welcome to come and watch!

Finally, just another reminder that we 

finish at 1.30pm next Thursday  (29th) for 

the Easter holidays.  



Family Focus activity

On Tuesday 27th March we are holding another 

Family Focus activity session after school, this time 

on the theme of 'Boredom Beaters!' - including lots 

of activities that can be completed at home with 

minimum equipment. Please come along to the hall 

for 3.15pm with your child/children for lots of fun!
FOMBS update

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you on

Sunday with tyres pumped and wheels oiled ready

for our Family Bike Ride,10.30am for an 11am start, 

with a barbeque at 12pm. See the attached flyer 

for a reminder of  the details.

MODELS ARE WANTED for our FOMBS fashion

show on Friday 27th April.

A range of clothes from Kids on the catwalk will be

modelled by children from school with the

opportunity to buy clothes if you want to. Please

see the attached flyer for details of the event.

If your child would like to be a part of the show,

please return the form in book bags or use the

attached MODELS WANTED form and return to

school by Tuesday April 17th at the latest.


